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January 31, 2023 

To: KII Display Distributors 
  

 
 

Notice of Product ECN – 5.7” QVGA Products 
 
Thank you very much for your continuous support of Kyocera Display products. Due to the End of Life of the TFT arrays used 
in the following products, we have made the decision to transition these products to a new TFT array.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

1. Products Effected: 

 TCG057QVLCA-G00  
 TCG057QVLCAM-H50  
 TCG057QVLCB-G00  
 TCG057QVLBE-G00  

2. New Product Information: 

Changing over to the new array will result in slight changes to the specification for each part.  We have created 
a comparison file for each part to help customers understand the differences between the current part and the 
new replacement part.  The following will be the replacement part numbers for each outgoing product. 
 

 TCG057QVLCA-G00  TCG057QVLCPANN-GN00 
 TCG057QVLCAM-H50  TCG057QVLCBAFB-HA50 
 TCG057QVLCB-G00  TCG057QVLCPAFB-GA00 
 TCG057QVLBE-G00  TCG057QVLCVANN-GN00 

3. Sample and Approval Schedule: 

 New Sample Availability: April 2023 
 New Sample Approval Target: September 2023 
 Mass production start: Estimated October 2023 (Firm change over dates to be advised later) 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kyocera Display 
 


